
Welcome to CIDT News!

CIDT: News

Welcome to the CIDT Student Newsletter! We will be using this 
newsletter to inform you about upcoming events and changes in 
CIDT, as well as offer Blackboard and other SE technology support 
tips. If there is anything you would like to see or learn more about, 
just let us know!

Office Hours: 8am-8pm
Phone: (580) 745-3185
Email: CIDT@gmail.com
LiveChat: 8am-1am

As you begin enrolling in Spring courses, you may notice there is 
a “Safe Schools Training” hold on your CampusConnect account. 
If you see this hold, don’t panic! You simply need to complete the 
training located under “Student Info” in your CampusConnect. Once 
this training is completed, the hold will be lifted and you can enroll.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact CIDT or stop by R317A 
to be walked through the process by one of our staff members. 
We are here for you!

Safe Schools Training
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Not Anymore



Along with the Safe Schools Training Hold, you may notice your Campus-
Connect is on an Advising or Business hold. If you have not met with an 
advisor about what courses to take in the Spring semester, you may need 
to do so by signing up here: Advisor Scheduling

Advising Holds
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Business Holds

If your CampusConnect is under 
a Business Office Hold, you may 
need to set up a payment plan with 
the Business Offic. You can do so 
by following these instructions 
(Right) or contacting the business 
office at (580)745-2851 or email 
businessoffice@se.edu!

http://www.se.edu/enroll


GOLD Orientation
Starting in May, all online students were asked to complete 
GOLD: General Online Student Orientation. A badge from Orientation must be sub-
mitted in an assignment in online classes (and some Face to Face classes). If you 
have already completed the orientation, you do not have to do so again, but you 
will need to resubmit your badge when classes start. Submission of the Orientation 
badge will unlock course work folders. If you have not yet completed GOLD and will 
be taking an online class in January, be sure to complete it ASAP!

Note, these are what complete badges will look like:

Traditional Track vs. Fast Track
The traditional track is for students that are new to Southeastern, or that would like 
to refresh their knowledge of Southeastern’s online resources. The traditional track 
follows a series of four Objective folders with various activities that require comple-
tion before one can earn their Orientation Badge. 
The fast track option is for returning Southeastern students. It is a relatively quick 
exam that covers the information in the Traditional Track path. Students must score 
80% or higher in order to receive their Orientation Badge.
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Join the Extended!

	 Southeastern Oklahoma State University is made up of a large 
extended family. At the core is our students, then we branch out into 
faculty, staff, and alumni. But it doesn’t stop there. We both influence, and 
are influenced by our co-workers, friends, family, and community! The 
pulse of Southeastern is made strong by all these people working together. 
Southeastern Extended is a space to recognize this full extended family! 
Southeastern Extended is designed to allow these branches of Southeast-
ern to come together as one. Whatever role you play in the life blood of 
Southeastern, please follow and participate here!

Click on the icons to be taken to Southeastern 
Extended’s social media pages!

Southeastern Extended

http://www.instagram.com/southeasternextended/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/SoutheasternExtended/

